Nevada Governor’s Council on Developmental Disabilities
Policy #
Adopted:
MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING WITH STATE AGENCY POLICY

The DD Act requires the Council to maintain a fiduciary relationship with a designated state agency. For Nevada Governor’s Council on Developmental Disabilities, that is the Department of Health and Human Services, Director’s Office. 
The Council shall maintain a Memorandum of Understanding with the Nevada state agency designated, pursuant to by the Nevada State Legislature under NRS 232.320 administered through the State of Nevada Department of Health and Human Services, which details the relationship between the Council and that agency. 
The Council shall periodically review the Memorandum of Understanding and its relationship with designated state agency in order to ensure the fulfillment of the directives in this policy. The Council shall maintain a copy of the Memorandum of Understanding on file in the Council offices. The Council shall also re-sign the Memorandum of Understanding when a change is made or a change of leadership takes place in either the Executive Director, the Chair, the Vice Chair, or the Director of Health and Human Services. 
